

Weekly Newsletter

Monday, April 10th, 2017

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 www.tablemound.dbqschools.org P: 563-552-4400 Follow Mr. Hull @TMP60

Kindergarten and 1st Grade Music Concert TONIGHT!

The Kindergarten and 1st grade music program is TONIGHT Monday, April 10th! Tonight's evening performance will begin at 6:30pm. We will also be having a daytime performance for the school beginning at 9:30am. If you are not able to attend the evening performance, please feel free to join us during the day. Come check out "EIEI-OOPS!"

Spring Tornado and Fire Drills

Over the next month or so we will be practicing our fire and tornado drills during the school day. These drills not only serve as practice for the students but the staff as well. If you have a moment to chat with your students about these drills let them know that keeping everyone safe is our number one goal. Students can help by using a" zero" voice, keeping their eyes on the adult, and moving quickly. We look forward to our practice!

Author Visit

On Thursday, April 27th, Table Mound will be welcoming local author Molly Schreiber. Mrs. Schreiber will be sharing her children's book "Melody of Meditation" with our student's throughout the day. Her book addresses issues of self-regulation, self-awareness, reducing anxiety, and increased attention. We look forward to her visit!

Autism Awareness Month

The month of April is Autism Awareness Month. To help raise awareness at Table Mound and in our community, all students and staff are invited to wear blue on Friday, April 21st!

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events:

M, Apr 10 – K/1 Music program, 9:30am & 6:30pm

T, Apr 11 – Roosevelt MS Open House, 7pm,

F, Apr 14 – No School

M, Apr 17 – PTC Meeting, 5:30 TM Library

Th, Apr 20 – Skate and Subway Night!

F, Apr 21 – Wear Blue, for Autism Awareness

M, Apr 24 – Site Council, 5:00 TM Library

Th, Apr 27 – Author visit, Molly Schrieber

Future Important Dates:

T, May 2 – Incoming Kindergarten Welcome Event 4-7pm

Volunteers Needed!

Our Table Mound PTC is in need of 2 people to take over our SCRIP program. The SCRIP position would involve collecting SCRIP payments, organizing the collection of gift cards, managing grade-level budgets and SCRIP promotion in the newsletter and flyers. If you are interested please contact Kate or Jill at oppertk@yahoo.com or jayandjilly@aol.com. A big thanks to Jenny Oliver for her work as our past SCRIP coordinator!

Dubuque Schools Open Enrollment

Elementary Open Enrollment opened on March 15, 2017. Forms can be found on the DCSD website or you can call the Table Mound office @563-552-4400 to request copies. The Elementary Open Enrollment deadline is May 1, 2017.

Correction!

Last week Table Mound participated in the American Family Reading Program by taking home and returning magazine booklets to school. We returned 256 booklets not 356 as was noted in last week's newsletter! Table Mound receives \$5 per booklet returned and a percentage of the actual magazine sales.

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners."